RIGHT ARM DOWN BROTHER!

Due to circumstances beyond our control,
| regret to inform you of the cancellation of the
2020 HEMORRHOID TREK.

FOR THE DATES OF MARCH 20th - 22nd
PENDING JUDGEMENT OF GREYBEARDS
We still however remain optimistic for the Spring
Clampout,
but again, will be contingent on current events.
Our sincere apologies for those who made
arrangements
to be with the Billy Holcomb Chapter brethren,
we were certainly looking forward to the festivities
as well.

Personally, this is a major set back and my
thoughts go out to all Chapters and Humbugs
in Clamperdum dealing with the same situation.
Public health is and will always be
a top priority. The safety of our members is
paramount, especially our old-timers.

We will be monitoring the situation in the weeks to

come, hoping this situation
blows over so that we may sound the hewgag in



May for Spring Clampout
Stay strong through these troubling times brethren.

PLEASE PASS THE NEWS OF OUR EVENT
CANCELLATIONS
ON TO THE NEXT BROTHER.

-John Ziagos, Clampatriarch
-Eric "Pirate" Peterson, NGH

Information will be emailed and posted on our
website as new details come in.
For inquiries & other general information
Contact: John Z | Pirate | Mikey Moore
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